OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 29 2016

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 1653 without my signature.

The bill requires public and independent postsecondary governing boards to generate a
report on campus climate and update policies related to compliance with the federal Clery
Act every two years.

I vetoed AB 340 last year, which is virtually identical to this bill.

My views have not changed.

Sincerely,
Edmund G. Brown Jr.
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